RAUMATI BEACH SCHOOL

4 July 2017

Dear Parents & Guardians,

ARTSPLASH CHOIR 2017

Your child has expressed an interest in joining the RBS Artsplash Choir for 2017. This is an awesome opportunity to perform at the Michael Fowler Centre with an orchestra and over 300 singers from schools around the Wellington region.

As with any performance there is a lot of work to do to present a polished product. Belonging to the choir involves committing to weekly practices including some lunchtimes to enable us to learn the repertoire of 12 songs.

Performance Day: Monday 18 September 5.15 pm

On the morning of the performance our choir will travel to and from Wellington by bus to join the other schools for a dress rehearsal between 9:30 and 11:30am. We will leave school at 8.00 am and return by 1.00 pm. Later that evening they will need to return to Wellington by parent transport for the performance at 5:15 pm. The cost for the bus will be approximately \$14.00 and help may be required with evening transport.

Songs have been uploaded to the following site for students to listen to and practise in their own time: https://sites.google.com/a/raumatibeach.school.nz/artsplash2017/

Please sign your child up to be part of the Artsplash Choir on Kindo by Friday 28th July. This is a registration and permission sign up, the payment will be done later when numbers are confirmed.

Kind regards

Shellee May Room 15 smay@raumatibeach.school.nz